
Public Notice
Inveraray – Crossaig Project

Firetower Trail Closure 
Achnabreac

SSEN Transmission have been working closely with Forestry and Land Scotland to ensure outdoor 
forestry users keep safe during the construction of the Inveraray to Crossaig project.

From early January, construction vehicles transporting stone and concrete for the creation of access 
tracks and the delivery of materials to site will be utilising the forest road adjacent to the A816, where 
Forestry and Land Scotland’s Firetower Trail is located. 

Due to the volume of construction traffic anticipated during the first half of 2020, the Firetower Trail 
will require to be closed during this time. 

Access to the three walking trails around the Forestry and Land Scotland car park at Achnabreac will 
however remain open. Please note that there will be an increase in work vehicles on the main forest 
road access to the lower and upper car parks as well as the forest road section of the Cup and  
Ring Trail. 

There will be safety signage implemented at the area and we thank recreational users in advance for 
adhering to this signage and apologise for any inconvenience which may be caused.

Forestry and Land Scotland will be providing regular updates on their website:  
https://forestryandland.gov.scot/visit/achnabreac

For more information about the Inveraray - Crossaig project, please visit the project webpage: 
www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/inveraray-crossaig

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact our Community Liaison Manager: Kelly Scott

Mob:  07443 772 946 
Email: kelly.scott@sse.com
Address: 1 Waterloo Street, Glasgow, G2 6AY @ssencommunity


